
 

 

By popular demand, Rosebud Health Care Center is 
offering CNA classes!!!! 

Certified Nursing Assistant Student orientation will be held  
Wednesday-April 13, 2022! 

 
RHCC is looking for part-time and full-time CNAs in both the Long Term Care 
Facility and the Hospital.  Interviews will be done prior to classes beginning.  If 
employment is offered/accepted, there is no charge for the class. You will be 
paid Montana State minimum wage of $9.20 during the class hours.  Permanent 
employment is dependent upon successful completion of the CNA class and 
certification at which time beginning wages will start at $15.00 per hour. 
 

Applications are available at the Clinic front desk or on-line at  

https://www.rosebudhcc.org/ 
 

 

Applications must be submitted to Human Resources as soon as possible to 
secure your spot! Anything turned in after April 5, 2022, will not be guaranteed a 

spot in this class.  Do not miss this opportunity. 

 

For further information, please call Kelsey Fulton, Human Resources at 406-346-4238. 

Don’t just take a class, begin a career! 

Rosebud Health Care Center is an 
Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

https://www.rosebudhcc.org/

